From:

Derek Galkin <derek@autotypedesign.com>

Sent:

Thursday, June 14, 2018 12:04 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

FEMA Maps

Dear Board of Supervisor,

I am a Montecito resident and neighbor of many who are in desperate need to rebuild. I urge you to adopt the maps and give the professionals within County Flood control the ability to approve plans that have been sitting in the cue now for several months. The FEMA maps have been produced on schedule as promised, they have been reviewed by teams of professionals, and they represent the best available information. If there are issues people have with the maps, County flood should deal with them on a case by case basis, but for my neighbors that agree with the data and need to rebuild, you cannot delay them building permits any longer, its been 6 months, they need their lives back.

Best,

Derek Galkin



Derek Galkin /// Likes Vision + Product /// derek@autotypedesign.com

From:

Todd Wooten <todd.wooten@vrtcal.com>

Sent:

Thursday, June 14, 2018 1:03 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

FEMA flood maps

Dear Board.

I moved my family to Montecito 4 years after Hurricane Katrina ravaged our home town. 5 out of the 7 homes in our immediate family were destroyed. We know first hand how natural disasters can affect families and how our community leaders can decide to either assist or hinder the rebuilding of lives. We chose to move here back in 2011 because our community could not recover, and our children only have 1 childhood.

The FEMA flood maps are a valuable resource and should be adopted as fast as possible, so those affected by the debris flows can start to rebuild their lives.

Sincerely,

Todd Wooten President

VRTC. L

O: (805) 979-9080 Ext. 800

M: (228) 313-3327 S: toddwooten7

E: todd.wooten@vrtcal.com

www.vrtcal.com

From:

Sep Wolf <sep@dakettapacific.com>

Sent:

Thursday, June 14, 2018 10:56 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

PLEASE SUPPORT ADOPTION OF THE NEW FEMA MAP

Dear Board of Supervisor,

I am a home owner in the Montecito Oaks neighborhood, heavily impacted by the mud and debris flow of January 9, 2018. My home was one of the very few unharmed by the event, but many of my neighbors are in desperate need to remodel and/or rebuild their homes. I would like to communicate my support for and urge you to adopt the recently released FEMA maps. Please also give the professionals within County Flood control the ability to approve plans that have been sitting in the cue now for several months. The FEMA maps have been produced on schedule as promised, they have been reviewed by teams of professionals, and they represent the best available information. If there are issues people have with the maps, County flood should deal with them on a case by case basis. As for my neighbors that agree with the data, you cannot delay them from obtaining building permits any longer. It has now been 6 months since the disastrous event and our neighborhood is still at a stand still. People need an expedited process to rebuild in order to get their lives back.

Thank you for your support and for your approval of the FEMA map and expedited building permit process.

Sincerely,

Sep Wolf 140 Santa Elena Lane Santa Barbara, CA 93108

From:

RYAN SIEMENS <rsiemens@me.com>

Sent:

Friday, June 15, 2018 3:56 AM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Please Adopt FEMA Maps

Dear County Board of Supervisors:

We are long-time Montecito residents with many friends and neighbors affected (like many of us) by the January mudslides. In the interests of following through on the spirit of the encouraging May BOS meetings that resulted in the unanimous recommendation of the 'like kind' rebuilding proposals, we urge you to adopt the new FEMA maps so our friends and neighbors can obtain building permits.

Thank you so much,

Ryan Siemens

Ryan Siemens (310) 614-0930 rsiemens@me.com